Resident Name								September 25, 2025
Address 1
Address 2
City, Zip

Dear Resident,
The new Freeport sewer system is now ready for connection. You are hereby notified to proceed with connection to the sanitary sewer system at the service line connection location or your grinder pump station, located on your property. Per the Harrison County Water & Sewer District’s rules and regulations, you have 90 days to connect to the sewer system and have your new connection inspected and approved by the Harrison County Water & Sewer District. The 90-day window will be considered to begin October 2, 2025 – all connections must be made by December 31, 2025.  
Additional information and documents for your reference can be found on the Harrison County Water & Sewer District’s webpage at: https://www.harrisoncountyohio.gov/waterandsewer
Information provided on the website includes: 
· Latest newsletter detailing connection requirements, funding assistance, etc.
· Sewer system as-built plans indicating the location and depth of the installed sewer system, grinder pump stations, and the County-owned portion of your service lateral. 
· Geotechnical report for use in evaluating potential for rock excavation.
· Private sewer service connection requirements (standard detail).
· Funding assistance application and information (due October 1, 2025). 
· Approved Contractors list (required for those receiving funding assistance). 
· Meeting notes from the pre-construction meeting with approved contractors which includes a detailed overview of the connection system process, funding information, and contractor requirements. 
· Harrison County Water & Sewer District Rules and Regulations.
· This notice and enclosed connection guide (with active links to documents) and permit.
Enclosed is 1) a sewer connection guide to walk you through the major steps of the connection process and 2) the sewer connection permit form. Should you have questions regarding the information provided or requirements, please contact the Harrison County Water & Sewer District by phone at (740) 942-0411 or email at countywater@harrisoncountyohio.gov. 

Sincerely,

Harrison County Board of Commissioners
